
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 3 OF THE 

OFFICIAL PLAN UPDATE SUB-COMMITTEE 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 

on May 2, 2023 

 
 
The Official Plan Update Sub-Committee met at 10:01 a.m., on April 12, 2023. 
 

Members Present In-
Person 

Electronic 
Participation 

Regional Councillor Linda Jackson, Deputy Mayor, Chair X  

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Vice-Chair X  

Regional Councillor Rosati X  

Also Present   

Councillor Adriano Volpentesta  X  

Staff Present   

Wendy Law, Deputy City Manager, Legal and Administrative 
Services & City Solicitor 

X  

Vince Musacchio, Deputy City Manager, Infrastructure 
Development 

X  

Haiqing Xu, Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth 
Management 

X  

Christina Bruce, Director, Policy Planning & Special Programs X  

Effie Lidakis, Acting Deputy City Solicitor X  

Fausto Filipetto, Senior Manager, Policy & Sustainability X  

Ash Faulkner, Senior Planner, Policy Planning & Special 
Programs   

X  

Christine Lee, Planner - Policy Planning X  

Vivian Wong, Planner - Policy Planning X  

Teresa Fazari, Communications Specialist X  

Melissa Mariani, Communications Advisor X  

Adelina Bellisario, Council / Committee Administrator X  

 
  



REPORT NO. 3 OF THE OFFICIAL PLAN UPDATE SUB-COMMITTEE 
FOR CONSIDERATION BY THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, 

MAY 2, 2023

 

The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. PHASE 1 ENGAGEMENT SUMMARY AND VISION REPORT 
 
The Official Plan Update Sub-Committee advises Council:  
 
1) That the presentation by staff and Communication C1, 

presentation material, entitled “Vaughan Official Plan Review – 
Presentation to the Official Plan Update Sub-Committee”, 
dated April 12, 2023, was received. 

 

2. OVERVIEW OF PACKAGES 3 & 4 – OPEN SPACE, AGRICULTURE, 
NATURAL AND CULTURAL HERITAGE, CLIMATE CHANGE AND 
URBAN DESIGN 
 
The Official Plan Update Sub-Committee advises Council:  
 
1) That the presentation by staff and Communication C1, 

presentation material, entitled “Vaughan Official Plan Review – 
Presentation to the Official Plan Update Sub-Committee”, 
dated April 12, 2023, was received. 

 

3. NEW BUSINESS – BILL 97 
 
The Official Plan Update Sub-Committee advises Council:  

 
1) That staff report back, to a Committee of the Whole meeting, the 

impacts of Bill 97 and the effects on the Official Plan. 
 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Regional Councillor Jackson, Deputy Mayor. 

 

 

 

 
The meeting adjourned at 11:41 a.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Regional Councillor Linda Jackson, Deputy Mayor, Chair 


